
Hustisford School District 
District Office Jr./Sr. High School John Hustis Elementary 

845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326 845 S. Lake St. ∙ P.O. Box 326  600 S. Hustis. St ∙ P.O. Box 386 
Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 Hustisford, WI  53034 
(920) 349-8109 (920) 349-3261 (920) 349-3228 
 
Heather Cramer Clint Bushey Heather Cramer 
District Administrator Principal Principal 
 
 Jessica Holtz        Dena Serwe 
Director Financial Services                     Director of Special Education  
   

Home of the Falcons 

 

Curriculum and Technology Committee 
Minutes of Tuesday, January 10, 2023 

 
The Curriculum and Technology Committee of the Hustisford School District Board of Education met on 
Tuesday, January 10, 2023 at 5:00 p.m., in the office conference room at Hustisford High School, 845 South 
Lake Street, Hustisford, WI 53034 
 
Present:  Brian Thimm, Chair; Fred Miller, Director of Technology; and Heather Cramer, Superintendent.  
Absent:  Steve Weinheimer, Member. 

 

 Technology Update—Mr. Miller provided an update on what is happening in the area of technology.  

He has been finishing up the roll-out of Go Guardian software for staff members.  This software 

allows teachers to monitor the students on their individual machines.  He has completed the 

elementary and is working on the MS and HS.  Mr. Miller is working on a server upgrade.  He is also 

working on finalizing the submission for funds for the ECF grant.  He continues to work on the 

multifactor authentication.  The goal is to do this project in the summer.  More information will follow 

at a meeting in the future.   

 April 2023 Referendum Discussion/Future Facilities Planning—The committee discussed the 

question for the ballot.  The committee felt that it covered all aspects involved.  Mrs. Cramer 

indicated that she would be working with the attorney to get language in about JHE.   

 23-24 School Calendar—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on the school calendar proposal for 

next year.  She updated that she would like to request an early start due to the possibility of 

construction in 2024.  The committee felt that the request was appropriate and indicated that it will 

move to a vote at the board meeting. 

 23-24 School Programming—Mrs. Cramer updated the committee on FTE’s for next year and the 

considerations being discussed.  She also discussed the potential for early childhood program 

updates. 

 2023 Summer School—Mrs. Cramer updated that summer school course information is due on 

Friday, January 13 by district employees.  She stated that once district employees are given their 

chance at summer school class offerings, she will look to fill open positions from other staff outside 

of the district.  She indicated that there are several outside staff members interested in teaching and 

had taught in the past.  Registration will likely occur in early April. 

 


